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DATE: July 16, 2019 

TO: Mayor and City Council Members 
 

FROM: Nils Bentsen, City Manager 

BY: Melinda Sayre, City Clerk  

SUBJECT: City Council Appointments to Outside Agencies 

 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 

It is recommended that the City Council review liaisons (both primary and alternate) to various 
outside agencies and re-appoint as desired. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 
Historically, the Council has reviewed the liaison assignments (both primary and alternate) to 
various outside agencies and City advisory committees on an annual basis in January.  
 
At the June 18, 2019 City Council Meeting, the City Council reached consensus that 
appointments to outside agencies should be reviewed at a future meeting. 

ISSUES/ANALYSIS 
 

Individual City Council appointments are designed to help facilitate a better flow of information 
between the City Council, various outside agencies and staff.   

FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this item.  
 
ALTERNATIVE(S) 
 

1. Provide alternative direction to staff. 
 

ATTACHMENTS 
 
1. 2019 Appointment Summary (reflecting current appointments January 2019 to December 

2019) 


